
 

 

 

 

PSA welcomes SIU members to the Union of Choice! 
 

The PSA is pleased to announce a significant milestone in the Union’s ongoing efforts to represent and 

protect the rights of public servants. Following persistent advocacy, the PSA has attained official 

recognition at the esteemed Special Investigating Unit (SIU). This recognition marks a pivotal moment in 

the PSA’s journey towards enhancing the welfare and interests of members. 

 

With this recognition secured, the PSA is poised to embark on a robust recruitment drive across all 

regions. The PSA’s mandate is clear: to expand the membership base and extend the support network to 

an even broader spectrum of public servants. The PSA recognises that strength lies in unity, and through 

increased membership, the Union of Choice amplifies the collective voice to effect meaningful change. 

As part of this recruitment initiative, the PSA reaffirms its unwavering commitment to assisting newly 

recruited members in safeguarding their rights and championing their interests. The PSA understands the 

challenges that public servants face daily and is dedicated to providing comprehensive support and 

advocacy every step of the way. From navigating workplace grievances to advocating for fair labour 

practices, the PSA stands as a steadfast ally for its members. 

 

Moving forward, the PSA will continue to prioritise the advancement of members' interests in every forum 

and at every level. The PSA is steadfast in its resolve to foster a workplace environment that upholds the 

dignity, rights, and well-being of all public servants. Together, we will navigate challenges, overcome 

obstacles, and strive for a future where every PSA member is empowered to thrive. 

 

The PSA further extends a warm invitation to all eligible public servants to join the Union of Choice. 

Together, let us forge a stronger, more resilient community that advocates for justice, equity, and 

prosperity for all. For enquiries regarding membership or assistance, please contact your nearest PSA 

Provincial Office. 
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